ROYAL PERTH HOSPITAL

TELEPHONE: 23 0111. BOX X 2213, G.P.O. PERTH, WESTERN AUSTRALIA, 6001

Department of Haematology

26th June, 1972,

Dr. R.L. Kirk,

Department of Human Biology,
Australisn National University,
CANBERRA.

Dear Dr. Kirk,

Many thanks for doing the serum and_red cell enzyme
polymorphisms on our aboriginal specimens I hope

ivD @
you gained some worthwhile information., The analysis
of the leucocyte antigens is proving most interesting.

Enclosed is a copy of the paper submitted for public=tion
in Histocompatibility Testing 1972.

Yours sincerely
i

TH bawr

Robert A. Cross.
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